
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th November 23  
 
Dear Parents 
 
I would like to give the cast of Cinderella Rockefeller some time to practice.  We will go 
through the play a couple of times and sing the songs.  All Y5 and Y6 are welcome. 
There will be two members of staff on site at all times.   
 
Children should arrive at 10.30am and may stay until 1.30pm.  Please arrange to have 
your child collected.   
 
They should bring a water bottle, a snack and some lunch (nut free). They do not need 
to wear school uniform.   
 
Please indicate on Parent Pay if your child will be attending by 12pm on Thursday 23rd 
November.   
 
Pease do not worry if your child is unable to attend as there will be other rehearsals in 
school leading up to the performance.   
 
 
Yours 
 
 
Sarah Owens  
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